
Parent / Guardian Printed Name:_________________________________ (please print neatly) 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature:__________________________________  Date:______________ 
 

HAMPTON HIGH SCHOOL MARCHING BAND 
 

Student Printed Name:_______________________________ 
(please print neatly) 

 

MEMBERSHIP CONTRACT 
2020-2021 

 
We, the Hampton High School Marching Band member and the Parent/Guardian, understand the 

philosophies, rules, and grading policies of the marching band class as set forth in the band manual. 
We agree to abide by them for the duration of membership in the marching band. 

 
Further, we understand that commitment and dedication are extremely important to the personal 

growth of the Member and the success of the entire organization.  We therefore agree to remain an 
enthusiastic part of the organization - or support the Member – for the ​duration​ of his/her membership 

in the marching band for the ​2020-2021 school year​. 
 

Additionally, we understand that many performance decisions have and continue to be made with the 
understanding that I (student) will be performing with the band.  I will do everything I can to fulfill this 

commitment for both intrinsic and extrinsic reasons.  I know that when I am not present, I am not 
replaceable, and my absence negatively impacts the other 197 students.  

 
We have received and read the policies/grading procedures of the Hampton High School Marching 

Band.  We understand that we will be held accountable to the policies/grading procedures stated in the 
manual.  We also understand the we may appear in group photos on the HBA website  

(photos are NEVER identified by student name). 
 
 
 

Student Signature:___________________________________   Date:__________ 
 
 
 
 

Please return the Medical Form and Membership Contract at one of the 
July rehearsals prior to the first day of full band camp, or mail them to the 

HHS Band Office (c/o Chad Himmler, 2929 McCully Rd., Allison Park, 
PA 15101.  Students will not be permitted to perform at Kennywood on 

Aug. 8th if they have not yet returned the forms. 


